Dear friends,

   The teachers and students from England visited our school on March 2008 .The students in our school were pleased with this visit. Before they arrived, we made many preparations like decorating the classroom, buying some gifts and so on to welcome them. When they reached our school, they were welcomed by all the school. We were very glad to make friends with them. I wanted to say,“Welcome to our school, welome to China!”
In the English classes, We were active, we discussed and made conversations with English students. Ms Xiong made her lessons lively and interesting.We had a meaningful experience to have classes with English students.

In the evening, we invited a teacher and two English girls to Kong Jiaqi’s home to have dinner. We wanted them to enjoy Chinese food. My classmates and I talked with them about our subjects, schools, hobbies, interests and so on.We learned a lot about English history and lifestyle.And we also showed them to use the chopstickets. We were all happy that day.

The next day two girls came to our class and studied with us. We introduced our class and school to them, we also took them to walk around our school .

They have stayed here for 2 days. One teacher said they liked our school, our teachers and our students very much and loved our city, too.They said our teachers worked hard and our students were very clever.I think this visit could improve myself in speaking and listening. In a word, I hope they can come here again. I am looking forward to seeing you again.

                                               Yours
                                               Fang Yuan
                                                方媛        

